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Hi there,

My name is Anna Bowen and I am a resident of Whittier.  I love to walk uptown and support
local businesses, and have been saddened by the proposal to remove the trees but understand
the ADA and plumbing issues.  I would like to state that I am in support of the pedestrian
walkway that I learned about today.  I know that some businesses would be upset to lose
parking, but a pedestrian walkway with the trees would result in a safe place to walk for all
and could increase shopping and dining traffic, as long as there are a few handicapped parking
spots and the walkway is ADA accessible.  I cannot believe that I have moved to such a
beautiful place with mild weather and there are so few places for outdoor dining.  I would
definitely dine more uptown with a revitalized Greenleaf  Ave., regardless of the trees.

Thank you for listening,
Anna Bowen

RECEIVED ON:
Council Meeting:_________________ 
Agenda Item No:_________________

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

July 09, 2024
07/09/2024
10

mailto:akm12@albion.edu
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



